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I am writing to urge you to oppose HB 2410 

 

We should uphold the 1980 moratorium on building nuclear reactors in our state.   

 

I believe that there is plenty of science supporting green energy, and that that is 

where our State’s investments should be made 

 

Nuclear reactors post potential risks to the health and safety of communities and I 

urge you not to allow this waiver for Umatilla County 


